
Monday 4th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Please find attached a copy of the Year 11 November Pre Public Exams in November. Students have

been given a copy of this as well as their own individual timetable which include their seat and row

allocations for each exam. Please encourage them to sit down and plan their revision in preparation for

these examinations as the results will contribute towards the predicted grades we are asked to send to

their chosen colleges/sixth forms. Should you have any questions, please contact the Year 11 team or

myself.

Kind regards

Mrs Wadsworth

Assistant Headteacher

https://ywqbpaildh3vorra131iw2ui-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/November-Mocks-2021.pdf

